
Student and Family Resources 

Students-It is our goal to ensure that you are continually connected with the same resources over the 

next few weeks as you are while in the school building.  To that end, there will be continued counseling 

services via electronic means.  Ms. Makela and Mrs. Merickel will be available during normal school 

hours via email for any questions or if you just want someone to talk to.  We want to hear from our 

students and our families!  So, please do not hesitate to reach out.  Additionally, here is some 

information that will be of use: 

*Information on how families can talk to their kids about the current situation and the information 

children are receiving: https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/community/schools-

childcare/talking-with-children.html 

*211 is the Shelby County hotline for any type of help you may need, 24 hours a day.  Simply dial 211 

from your Shelby County-based phone number.  You can also visit their website: 

http://shelbycounty211.org/ 

*In Miami County, contact Miami County Job and Family Services:  937 440-3471 (Troy).  You can also 

visit their website: https://www.co.miami.oh.us/158/Job-Family-Services 

 

K-6 Counseling Resources 

Ms. Makela will be sending periodic counseling lessons and helpful information through to students via 

Google Classroom.  These activities will bring you helpful stress-reducing tips, fun videos, and other 

interactive websites to keep your brain and body moving! 

Ms. Makela’s email address: amakela@hardinhouston.org 

 

7-12 Counseling Resources 

Mrs. Merickel will also be sending videos, tips, and websites to help students work through this 

academic staycation via Google Classroom.   

*CCP: Many of you will be concerned about CCP deadline and registrations.  For those students who 

already qualify for CCP, you will be able to do your registration via email conversation with Mrs. 

Merickel.  Registration for Fall courses begins April 6, but we can prepare for that by communicating 

electronically.  Students who are new to CCP and still need to take (or retake) the Accuplacer, the test 

dates in March are cancelled, so please ensure you register for an April test date.  You must meet testing 

requirements to register for Fall classes.   

*Transcript Requests:  Current students and former graduates from years 2007 to 2019 can email a 

transcript request to Mrs. Merickel.  Former students who graduated 2006 and before will not be able to 

get a transcript until school resumes.  You can still email a transcript request to Mrs. Merickel, and it will 

be processed upon return.  Any requests faxed, phoned, or sent via postal mail will also be processed 

upon return. 

Mrs. Merickel’s email address: smerickel@hardinhouston.org 
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